Gina Matakas

From:

Sam Collins

Sent:

Friday, May 30, 2008 6:14 PM

To: Cc: Gina Matakas David Lew

Subject:

FW: Public meeting feedback forms

Gina, pls. note . DRP will close Al. Sam

From: Diane Screnci

Sent: Friday, May 30, 2008 11:08 AM

To: Sam Collins

Cc: Glenn Dentel; David Lew

Subject: Public meeting feedback forms

I spoke with Tom Gurdziel for a few minutes today concerning his letter about expired public meeting feedback forms. I explained that administrative error was to blame for using the expired form at the Nine Mile annual assessment meeting. I told him there is a current form available for the staff to use. He was happy with the response he received.

Diane Screnci Sr. Public Affairs Officer U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission 610/337-5330 diane.screnci@nrc.gov